
St Pancras Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term 1 Newsletter  2 – 2nd  October 2023 

In St Pancras, we are loving and kind, we pray and we play, we learn and      

explore through our faith everyday.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday, ten children from Year 5 and Year 6 joined myself and Mrs Tella 

at the Diocesan Mass for schools.  This is attended by every Catholic school 

in East Anglia and it is the first time we have had this event since before the 

pandemic.  It was such a joyful occasion and Bishop Peter was so pleased to 

have us all together and Sofia, was able to go and meet him personally and 

represent our school.  We look forward to Bishop Peter visiting our school in 

the Summer term.  Thank you to Emma, Anthony, Aibhilin, Mya, Karl, Ella, 

Oscar, George, Sofia and Caitlyn, who represented our school beautifully on 

Friday. 

This month is Black History month, and we are having a focus on Black au-

thors as part of our theme of Reading for Pleasure this year.  Look out for 

recommendations on the next page. 

God bless. 

Warm regards,  

Lucille Martin 

       

 

Our Gospel Values 

Creativity                   

Courage                        

Forgiveness                                  

Generosity                    

Humility                          

Joy                                   

Perseverance            

Stewardship 

Head teacher             

Mrs Lucille Martin 

Assistant Head teacher 

Mr Ross McGill 

SENCO                           

Mrs Rebecca McGill 

Our Classes 

Rainbows   Miss Aldous             

           Mrs Iannelli 

Class 1    Mrs Thackeray                     

Mrs Nwafor                  

Mrs Durston                   

Class 2            Mrs Veitch                                              

Ms Hughes                       

Ms Abbott  

Class 3      Mr Grimwood                       

Mrs Harvey  

Class 4       Mrs Crowther 

Mrs Tella                           

Class 5               Mrs Jones  

Mrs Smith                      

Mrs Katkuniene 

Class 6               Mr McGill  

Ms Borley   

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant      Business Manager                    Caretaker                                            

Miss Furzer      Mrs Ransom         Mrs Pettit               Miss Matuziene 

 

                                                               

TERM DATES  2023-24 

Inset days: Monday 4th September 

Tuesday 5th September 

Pupils back:  

Wednesday 6th September 

Half term: 

Monday 23rd October                             

to Friday 27th October 

Term ends: 

Wednesday 20th December 

We are now collecting a for 

FIND—Families in Need Food 

bank in Ipswich.  Please bring 

in tins etc. over the next few 

weeks. 

 



Malorie was born in London on 8th February 1962. She enjoyed spending time in the li-

brary as a child and she read many books ranging from classic stories to science fiction. 

Malorie trained in computer science and worked as a computer programmer before mak-

ing the decision to leave computing to become a writer. 

 

Malorie noticed that none of the books that she read when she was younger featured 

characters who were Black people. Wanting to change this, she decided to start writing 

the books that she would have wanted to read when she was a child. These were sci-fi 

books, adventure tales and more, all of which featured Black characters. Malorie spent 

over two years sending stories that she had written to different publishers. She was reject-

ed 82 times before somebody said that they wanted to publish her writing. In 1990, her 

first book ‘Not So Stupid!: Incredible Short Stories’ was published. 

 

In 1997, Malorie’s book ‘Pig Heart Boy’ was published. This book was made into a televi-

sion series where it won an award for best children’s drama. Since her first book was pub-

lished, Malorie has written lots more books for young children, older children and young 

adults. 



Harvest Collection:  This year we are collecting for FIND.  Below 

are some of the items they are in need of.  Please bring in your 

items before Thursday 19th October. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snapchat AI 
Snapchat have recently released an AI chatbot.  It's important to know that this 
feature cannot be removed or turned off, unless you pay to do so. As I know 
that several of our upper KS2 children use Snapchat daily, this guide may be 
worth a read for several parents. https://www.waynedenner.com/blog/
snapchat-my-ai-chatbot/ 
 
Youtube supervised account 
Youtube seems to be the most popular past-time of many of our children dur-
ing their screentime. Are you aware of what they are watching? Setting up a 
supervised account is far easier than you may think. This guide can help 
you. https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?
u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=3bd8b740ec&e=60e8903beb 
 

 

 

 

 

Mr. McGill’s  

weekly update  

 - online safety! 
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